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Call for applications for new positions in the 
EANO Scientific Committee 2024-2026 

 

Dear EANO Members, 

EANO is THE Association for Neuro-Oncology in Europe and has launched several committees where your 

support and input as experts in the field of Neuro-Oncology is highly appreciated.  

The EANO is looking for 7 active new members that will start their engagement after the EANO Meeting in 

Glasgow 2024. The Scientific Committee is composed of representatives of different subspecialties with 

balance regarding European countries and gender. The duration of the position is 2 years, with the possibility 

of one re-election, depending on the input and commitment of the member as judged by the Chair of the 

committee and the Executive Board. 

Applicants must be members of EANO (i.e. paid-up members) with residency in a European country. 

Applications for the Executive Board at the same time are not possible; applications for another EANO 

Committee are possible by indicating primary and secondary choices, also former Executive Board members 

are very welcome to apply.  

The following specialities which are required on the Scientific Committee are open for applications: 

➢ Neuroimaging/Nuclear medicine 

➢ Neurosurgery 

➢ Translational research (with a specific focus on genomics/ bioinformatics/ big data/ AI)  

➢ Neuropsychology 

➢ Neurology 

In addition we welcome applications candidates with other specialities to ensure a broad representation on 

the committee. 

The main tasks of the Scientific Committee consist of creating the Scientific Programme of the EANO 

Meetings (suggestion of topic, speakers, abstract reviewing, selection of oral and poster presentations etc.) 

and other EANO events (or EANO-supported events run by other organisations), together with the Board 

Member in charge of the Meeting. Scientific Committee members can also be asked to help with input for the 

Website, Newsletter and/or Social Media Channels; and are the designated experts for any other scientific 

matter for EANOs when needing specific expertise (reviewing of grants and fellowships applications, 

projects).  

The election procedure will be as follows: 

1. Interested candidates should send a letter of application to the EANO Board explaining their 

motivation and a standard CV (up to 3 pages) with the indication of your speciality as listed above to 

the EANO Office e-mail address (office@eano.eu). The deadline for submission is June 9th, 2024. 

2. The EANO Executive Board will review all the applications by the end of June, taking into account the 

CVs, the geographic representation and speciality to ensure the Scientific Committee has a broad 

representation. 

3. During the General Assembly at the EANO Meeting in Glasgow, the Executive Board will present the 

approved candidates. 

We are looking forward to receiving your application! 

Yours sincerely,  

Susan Short, EANO President  
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